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PORTLAND 5, OREGON

Telephone
ATwater 4393

931 S.W. King Avenue

October 7, 1960

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
3663 5. Clarkson
Englewood, Colorado
Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your reception report of August
28, 1960.

The report was correct in all respects.

Yours very truly,

erry Speerstra
Program Director



